
April 16, 2013 

Mel Motel 
Prison Legal News 
P.O. Box 2420 
W. Brattleboro, VT 05303 

Dear Ms. Motel: 

ILLINOIS Pat Quinn, Governor 

DEPARTMENT OF CENTRAL MANAGEMENT SERVICES 

Malcolm Weems, Director 

Thank you for writing to the Illinois Department of Central Management Services ("CMS") with 
your request for information pursuant to the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et 
seq. 

On March 25, 2013, you requested the total dollar amount of commission paid to the State of 
Illinois in Fiscal Year ("FY") 2012 by inmate telephone providers. 

The total commission paid for FY2012 (year ended 6/30/2012) was $12,946,806.00. 

ty,·~ 
Sunny C~ j/V" 
CMS FOIA Office 
sunny.clark@illinois.gov 
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